
Dear Parents and Friends, 

I am writing to thank you for your generous donations over the last year which have enabled our 

PTA to achieve the successful fundraising and installation of our new playground equipment.  We 

are additionally grateful to the Lady Elizabeth Hastings Trust, with whom our PTA spent time in 

applying for funding and who donated a very generous sum of money so that we could achieve 

this fabulous provision for the children.  

Shadwell Primary School is so lucky to be part of our caring wider community and to have so 

many supportive parents. I am sorry that I am not currently able to invite you to the opening of our 

fantastic equipment, but for now I thought that you would appreciate some pictures.  

 

 

 

 

The trim trail in this picture will be such fun 

for the children and will enable them to 

develop their skills of balancing and 

climbing, which are so valuable to their 

physical development.  

I can’t wait until I can send you a 

photograph with our children back in school, 

enjoying it. 

Your fundraising efforts have 

also provided this net for the 

children to climb and scramble 

across, which again, will 

ensure lots of fun!  

They will also benefit from the 

balancing bridge, where they 

will develop strength and skill.  

 

I can just envisage the children crawling through the tunnel and 

hiding in here, playing and laughing together! Thank you so 

much for the wonderful opportunities that you have brought to 

their playground.  

 

The whole area looks revived and rejuvenated, so much more 

exciting and inspiring for the children – and it is all because of 

our hard-working PTA, the generous support of the Lady 

Elizabeth Hastings Trust and to you, our Shadwell parents and 

families. 

Please accept my heartfelt thanks  

for your generosity and for all your  

support to our lovely school; as soon 

as we are able, we will definitely have  

a celebration in opening this  

equipment for the children! 

 

Sarah Richards 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


